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Dear Parents, 
 
Following are the supplies that your child’s Elementary School homeroom teacher has 
identified as needed for school in the 2022-2023 school year. The items listed are designed to 
enhance your child’s learning experience in our classrooms. Students are encouraged to 
arrive with the suggested school supplies on the first day of school (August 1
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